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November 2, 2015     
 

      
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary        VIA E-Mail  
Ontario Energy Board          
Suite 2700 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4    
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Board File No. EB-2015-0073 and EB-2015-0108  
Submission of Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
Further to the request of the Board in Procedural Order #2 in this matter, VECC has received a 
draft of the SEC submission herein. VECC believes that that the submission correctly sets out 
the objectives of the Board with respect to the treatment of information disclosed at settlement 
conferences, as well as setting out an appropriate summary of the disposition of confidentiality 
issues by courts of competent jurisdiction.  
 
VECC agrees with SEC's analysis of the information that should be protected at settlement 
conferences, and the extent and terms of disclosure of that information that should be provided. 
We urge incorporation of the new wording suggested in settlement agreements herein. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan  
Counsel for VECC 
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